
 

      The Panther Pride 

               Bulletin

From Mrs. Walter 
Today we are at the end of the 
third quarter! The year continues 
to fly by.  There are A LOT of 
activities planned for Bennet 
Elementary students in the next 

couple months! Please be sure to read the 
newsletters from the office and/or from your 
child’s teacher, to keep updated on all the 
upcoming events!  
 

Third quarter report cards will be sent home on 
Thursday, March 14th with your child. 
 
Please notify the office if you have an email 
address or phone number change. This allows 
for better communication between school and 
home.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
Thanks for your involvement and support.  
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Mrs. Walter 

 

 
Upcoming Events   

March 

-8th No School 

-11th BOE Meeting at 7:00 PM 

-12th Bennet Boosters at 7:00 PM 

 

 

 
 

Bennet Singers & Band Students 
 

The Malcolm Music Contest is 

here! Bennet Singers will 

perform on the afternoon 

of March 14th at 3:15 PM at 

Malcolm High School. Students will need to 

wear black pants and dark colored dress shoes. 

The 5th and 6th grade band will perform at 2:19 

PM. A schedule for the individual/partner band 

times will be announced to your child as it 

becomes available.     

 
 

Bennet Boosters 

Next week your child will bring 

home the Bennet Booster 

Spring Fundraiser packet. This 

year the Boosters are selling flowers for the 

fundraiser, and will receive back 25% of the 

sales.  

Bennet Boosters will meet Tuesday, March 12th 

at 7:00 PM in the Bennet Commons area. We 

hope to see you there . 

PHS Blood Drive 

PHS will be hosting a blood drive on March 12th 

from 1:00 PM-6:00 PM. Your blood donation 

will help raise scholarship funds for Palmyra 

High School students. Please call Mr. Malone 

for an appointment at 402-310-5289. 
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KDG Round Up 

Bennet Elementary is registering students for 

kindergarten for the 2019-2020 school year.  

Parents are encouraged to attend an 

informational meeting held at Bennet 

Elementary on Monday, April 1st at 6:30 PM.  

Kindergarten Roundup will be held on Friday, 

April 5th from 9:00-11:00 AM.  If you have a 

child who will be attending kindergarten in the 

fall, please call Bennet Elementary at 

402.782.3535. 

 

 

 

 

 

Palmyra-Bennet-Douglas TeamMates 

Mentoring Program 

Annual Banquet 

Sunday, March 31st at 5:30 PM 

Palmyra High School 

Tickets: $15 

Contact: Michael Chaffee,  

TeamMates Coordinator,  

Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net 

 

 

 

Fall Preschool Enrollment 
 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 
taking registrations for children who are 
interested in preschool.  Please call the 
office to place your child’s name on the 
list. 

 

 

Summer Enrichment 

Save the Date for Summer Enrichment 

from June 4th-21st.  Summer Enrichment 

will run Monday through Thursday from 

9:00 AM to 12:00 PM and is offered to 

all students entering KDG through 6th 

grade. Paperwork will be coming next 

week. 

 

 

Thank you Bennet Students and Staff on 

supporting the Bennet Caring Project. 

The 6th grade student council members 

delivered over 780 items to the Humane 

Society and raised $375.00. Way to Go 

Bennet Elementary! 

 

Bennet Booster  

Family Reading Night 
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